
STRATEGIES FOR BUILDING  
COMPETENCIES IN YOUR  

CYBERSECURITY CLASSROOM 

Previous  
participants said:

“I think I got a whole notebook  
of Eureka moments!” 

“This is very applicable and can  
be modified in a lot of different  
ways.” 

“We need to do a better job of  
teaching our students what  
they are learning!" 

“I better understand what our 
students need to work on in 
order to be able to articulate 
their learning experiences to 
their employer.”

Attendance  
includes: 

- Return travel to Palm Desert,  
CA and two nights’  
accommodation; 

- An additional $1000 stipend  
upon completion of training; 

- An opportunity to lead future  
training with CAE  
community. 

For more  
information: 

Please email Dr. Zoe Fowler,  
CPNC Principal Researcher, at  
zfowler@norwich.edu 
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Competency in cybersecurity
Twenty educators at CAE accredited school will be invited to  
attend the second “Train the Trainer” workshop in Palm Desert,  
CA on October 12th and 13th 2023 to address strategies for  
building students’ competencies and employability.  

This professional development opportunity will provide ways to 
build competency experiences into existing curricula, to design 
new classes and activities, and to access a wide range of available 
resources. Participants will take a lead role in raising awareness 
of how to develop and evidence student competency in 
cybersecurity within their institutions and across their  
professional networks. 

After the training, participants will be expected to drive forward 
a commitment to building competencies across the CAE 
community. 


